
From: Executive Vice-Chairman <evc@cancerinstitutewia.org>
Date: 28 September 2023 at 14:16:10 IST
To: Soumya Swaminathan <doctorsoumya@yahoo.com>

Dear Dr. Soumya Swaminathan,
 
Please accept my sincere condolences on the demise of your father Dr. M.S. Swaminathan.
May his soul rest in peace.

 
DR.E.HEMANTH RAJ


